
 

VILLAGE OF EMPIRE 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

RECREATION PUBLIC INPUT SESSION 
 

Tuesday, December 3, 2024, 6:00 PM 

Empire Township Hall 

10088 W. Front Street, Empire, MI 
 

The Village of Empire Planning Commission is updating its 5-year 
Recreation Plan and is holding a public input session to share your 
thoughts from the recreation questionnaire results and gather 
opinions about recreation and open-space priorities in an informal 
setting.  
 
 

A copy of the 2018 Recreation Plan can be found at: 
www.empiremasterplan.org.  
 

 
The Recreation Questionnaire is available until November 30th at the following 
places: 

• Glen Lake Library – 10115 W. Front St.  

• Village Office – 11537 S. Leelanau Hwy. 

• Online - https://forms.gle/dp8EWMzPamrSafN99 

• Or by contacting deputyclerk@villageofempire.com or (231) 326-5466. 

 

 

Persons with questions or individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services to effectively 

participate in the meeting should contact the Village of Empire Office at: (231) 326-5466, 11518 S. Lacore 

Rd., PO Box 253, Empire, MI 49630, or  deputyclerk@villageofempire.com. 
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